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FSC SUBMISSION: DRAFT SPS 250 – INSURANCE IN SUPERANNUATION  

The Financial Services Council (FSC) has today published its submission to the Draft SPS 250 – Insurance 

in Superannuation.  

The FSC broadly supports the proposed changes made by APRA to strengthen the insurance in 

superannuation framework, including those changes addressing the recommendations of the Royal 

Commission. 

As part of the changes, a new independent certification will now be required for trustees where certain 

insurance arrangements are in place. 

The FSC has sought to clarify in its submission the role of the independent certification and how this 

interacts with the best interest duties of trustees. 

Read the submission in full here: https://fsc.org.au/resources/1918-fsc-submission-draft-sps-250-

insurance-in-superannuation/file.  

ENDS  

Contact: Esther Jago on 0421 102 944 or ejago@fsc.org.au 
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